[bookmark: _GoBack]From: JOHN HINE 
Sent: 25 April 2015 10:26
To:; Planning
Cc: Councillor Simon Holland
Subject: Re: For Shona King - Application 15/00394/F - Pye Homes

Dear Trish, and CDC Planning Department
Shipton on Cherwell and Thrupp Parish Council meets irregularly, so a full Parish Meeting has not been able to discuss this Application.
Unfortunately a quorum of Councillors is not available (holidays), but I have spoken to 2 parish Councillors.
The position of the Parish Council is to support Woodstock in it's desire to have the Application 'called in', and not left to a delegated Officer decision.
I'm sorry that I cannot add any more at this stage.
John Hine
parish Clerk
----Original message----
From : 
Date : 24/04/2015 - 22:27 (GMTST)
To : Cc : 
Subject : Fwd: For Shona King - Application 15/00394/F - Pye Homes

Dear John Hine

Please see objections to the above application for the information of Shipton on Cherwell Parish Council.

We have asked if the matter can be called into committee and understand that if Shipton on Cherwell supports this request it stands a better chance of being achieved. The deadline for call in is 28th April. We have been trying for some time to achieve this and time is running out. 

This application  is a major concern to people living locally.

The application is consequent on finding an access into a controversial development but rights of way should be sacrosanct.

We have been advised that there would be objections from the rights of way officers if the application had been for a permanent road. 

If it is wrong in a permanent situation, it cannot be right in a long term (2 years) temporary one.
This is a well used bridleway and the application should be refused.

Regards

Trish Redpath


-----Original Message-----
From: Troth Wells  
To: 'planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk'  
Sent: Sun, 19 Apr 2015 17:34
Subject: For Shona King - Application 15/00394/F - Pye Homes
Dear Shona King
Please see my letter attached, objecting to this application,
on behalf 
of the British Horse Society, Oxfordshire.
Best wishes
Ms Troth
Wells
County Chair, and County Access and Bridleways Officer
British Horse
Society, Oxfordshire

